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Ross S. Sterling High School Band members thanked the Goose Creek CISD Board
of Trustees at a recent meeting for approving the purchase of their new band
uniforms. Pictured after the opening exercises are (front, l to r) Kyra Forehand, head
drum major; Phillip Morgan, director of fine arts; Brannon Bravo, assistant drum
major; (second row, l to r) Darlene Lam, marching lieutenant; Richard Clem, director
of bands; Jamie Goodwin, color guard co-captain; (third row, l to r) Katie Guy, brass
captain; Precious Wright, color guard co-captain and Christian Hockless, marching
lieutenant.
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